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Home Learning  
Reading Books: Daily reading is encouraged. At present all children 

have a class reading book (which will be quarantined after use). 
Reading books and reading records can go home on a regular basis. 

 
Spelling: The weekly spelling test will be on a Wednesday. Children will 
be given time in class to practise, but should also practise at home as 

part of their home learning.  
 

Curriculum 
We have a science focus for the second half of the Autumn term and 

our topic is Animals, Including Humans – the circulatory system.  
Our focus book is ‘Pig Heart Boy’ by Malorie Blackman and it will be 

used during our English and guided reading sessions. 

 

 

 

Helpful Reminders 
Information, and any updates, will be posted on the Year 6 Class Dojo 

page.  
 

Activities:  
Tuesday: PE  

Please ensure your child attends school in their PE kit on a Tuesday. 
Wednesday: Spelling test  

Thursday: Homework set and due the following Thursday 
 

Do let me know if you have any questions.  
Thank you,  

Steph Gordon  
 
 



 


